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Feb 22, 2022 

 

Chiquita Brooks-LaSure 

Administrator 

Center for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS) 

U.S. Department of Health and Human Services 

200 Independence Avenue, S.W. 

Washington, D.C. 20201 

 

Dear Administrator Brooks-LaSure:  

 

I am pleased to accept CMS’ January 18, 2022 approval of Utah Medicaid’s request to amend its 

1115 Primary Care Network (PCN) Demonstration (Project Nos. 11-W-00145/8 and 21-W-

00054/8).  This approval allows Utah to utilize a Managed Care Risk Mitigation arrangement during 

the COVID-19 Public Health Emergency (PHE). 

 

This letter serves as Utah Medicaid’s official acceptance of this approval.  Utah Medicaid agrees to 

continue to comply with the previously approved STCs.. 

 

We appreciate your continued support and cooperation in administering this demonstration.  

 

Respectfully, 

 

Jennifer Strohecker 

Medicaid Director 

Medicaid and Health Financing 

 

Signature:

Email:
Jennifer Strohecker (Feb 22, 2022 12:16 MST)

jstrohecker@utah.gov




